
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Lockdown of Students and Staff Lifted at O’Gorman High 
School 
November 6, 2018:  
 
Please be advised the lockdown at O’Gorman High School has been lifted.  
 

All students and staff are safe.   
 
Please refer to the public statement issued by the Timmins Police Services 

regarding the specifics of today’s incident. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 

 
For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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